

Mark Fights Cancer c/o Mr B Thornton NBC Industrial Bearings Ltd Crown Works Orleton Lane TELFORD TF1 2BG

Fundraising Department
Apley Castle
Telford
TF1 6RH

28 March 2022

Dear Mr Thornton

I wanted to write to thank you personally for your support as I was so amazed to hear about your fundraising activities in memory of Mark Lowe. Your donation of £7,000 has been processed Ref: 2007763/B15234.

Thank you so much, I hope you realise just how much it will mean for the people we care for. Every day I meet people whose lives have been turned upside down by incurable illness and myself and the team are so proud to be here to care for them.

We can only do that with people like you supporting us. I understand from our Fundraising Team that you plan to continue to support us – even entering a boat in our Dragon Race in July. We really do appreciate everything you are doing for us.

If you have any further questions about Severn Hospice please don't hesitate to contact any of our Fundraising Team – who have asked me to include a certificate for you to display at NBC.

Again, my sincere heartfelt thanks to you for thinking of us at this time.

With my best wishes and gratitude,

CMGregory.

Clare Gregory Severn Hospice Matron

Cc Certificate

Supporter Ref: 2007763/B15234

Internal Ref: NR

severnhospice.org.uk













31st March 2022

Dear friends at Mark Fights Cancer,

I am writing to you on behalf of St Peters Church, Priorslee, to thank you for the very generous donation you have given us, following the fund raising you did in memory of Mark.

I'm sure Mark was a very dear friend and member of the family to you all, and to lose him must have been very painful. This loss will have been impacted by the situation that we were all living in at the time, which prevented you all from coming together and supporting each other due to the lockdown rules.

Rev Debbie tells me the memorial service that you held, was a very special time, and I hope it gave you all a chance to come together to celebrate Mark's life. Debbie felt privileged to be involved in the day.

I'm sorry that I didn't know Mark, but I do know Bronwen, who has long been a supporter of St Peter's Church.

I know that you have all worked tirelessly ever since to raise funds in Mark's memory and create a lasting legacy in his name. There will be many people in the local community who will benefit from your hard work and actions.

Once again, thank you very much for your generous donation, we will use it to support the church and congregation as they work to support the local community.

God's blessings on you all.

Fiona Barraclough,

Church warden, St Peter's Church Priorslee



Mr B Thornton NBC Group Orleton Lane Wellington Telford TF1 2BG

30 March 2022

R14608

Dear Brad and the Team at NBC Group,

On behalf of Lingen Davies Cancer Fund, I wanted to thank you, and your colleagues for donating the sum of £7,000.00 through your fundraising for 'Mark Fights Cancer' you must be so proud. Please send our thanks to all who were involved with donating and supporting our charity and for continuing to support Mark's legacy.

We have a long history of supporting patients at the Royal Shrewsbury Hospital and while we continue to do that we have also launched a new phase of community focused activity. LiveLife Cancer Awareness is a mobile service which enables us to access the general public through roadshows, community events, sporting venues, corporate organisations, and so much more. Staffed by trained health professionals our LiveLife project aims to raise awareness about spotting the early signs of cancer and encouraging people to contact their GP without delay. We all know how important an early diagnosis can be to accessing treatment options and overall outcomes.

As a charity we rely heavily on community support to allow us to further invest into new projects and reach more people, the donation you have given will help us do that and we are extremely grateful.

I have enclosed our latest newsletter for you, which we will continue to send to you over the coming year. There are so many ways you can support us now and in years to come have an active Friends of Lingen Davies scheme, run a wide variety of fundraising events, and offer a lot of other options on how you can get involved with us. Please do get in you would like more information about anything in particular.

Once again thank you so much for your valued donation, and should you feel you want to chat to us you are most welcome to call or pop in to the Fundraising Office in the Hamar Centre.

Yours sincerell

Helen Kright

Head of Fundraising

FUNDRAISING REGULATOR

